Public Notice

Public Notice is hereby given that pursuant to IC §67-2803(8), which authorizes emergency and sole source
purchases, Liberty Charter School has purchased a 2018 MCI J4500 Highway Coach C68531 bus. The bus seats 56
people, and has 128,906 miles. The purchase allows students to be transported to extra-curricular activities while
maintaining a safe distance from each other thus reducing the risk of virus transmission. The purchase also
addresses the possibility of buses being unavailable to transport students due to a bus driver shortage.

August 31, 2021

Alane McKnight, Clerk
Liberty Charter School



